NOTICE OF PuBLIC MEETING

PLACE Committee

Thursday, May 10%, 2018
12:00pm — 2:00pm

Location:
CitySpace, 100 5" Street NE

The PLACE Committee is attending the public workshop on the Comprehensive
Plan Update held by the Planning Commission in lieu of their monthly meeting.

The May 2018 workshops build upon a series of workshops and outreach events
held by the Planning Commission in the spring and summer of 2017 to gather
feedback from the community on how updates to the Comprehensive Plan should
be shaped. Over the last eight months, the information has been analyzed and
used by the Planning Commission to create DRAFT materials such as chapter
changes and a DRAFT Land Use Map.

Please join the PLACE Committee and Planning Commission at the workshop to
review materials and provide feedback.

Additional workshops are being held throughout the City. Please visit the
Comprehensive Plan website for detailed listings:
http://www.charlottesville.org/departments-and-services/departments-h-
z/neighborhood-development-services/comprehensive-plan




